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19 June 2025 
Hessle High School Sports Day 

  
  
  
 
 
 
Dear Neighbour 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. 

I am writing to inform you that our annual whole-school Sports Day will be taking place on 

Wednesday 16 July on the school site at Heads Lane.  This will take place during school hours 

(8:30am – 3:00pm). 

The event is an important and much-anticipated part of our school calendar, providing students 
with a valuable opportunity to take part in physical activity, celebrate teamwork, and enjoy a fun 
and memorable day together. 

I am mindful that events such as this may cause some temporary disturbance in the local area, 
particularly in terms of increased noise and a higher number of visitors during the day. Please be 
assured that we are taking steps to manage this as considerately as possible and will ensure the 
event is well-organised and respectful of our neighbours. 

I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and greatly appreciate your understanding and 
support as we host this important school event for our students. 

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us on 

office@hessleacademy.com  

 

Many thanks for your support.  

 

Yours faithfully  

  
  
Mr V Groak  
Headteacher  
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